
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PARKS COMMISSION OF THE 
VILLAGE OF MONTEBELLO 
WAS HELD ON THURSDAY, APRIL 5, 2018 
AT VILLAGE HALL,​ ​1 MONTEBELLO ROAD, MONTEBELLO, NEW YORK​.  
 
THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 7:45 P.M. 
FOLLOWED BY THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE. 
 
 Present: Amy Rapoport Chairperson 

Robert Israel Member 
Josh Goldstein Member 
Maureen Danzig Member  
Warren Berbit Village Attorney 
Howard Hochberg Member 

 Tony Piazza Member 
 

Absent: Bob Congionti Member 
   

Recording Secretary: Maureen Danzig Member 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:45 PM 
 
The minutes of the December 12, 2017  meeting 
Motion to accept - Tony Piazza 
Seconded - Josh Goldstein 
approved unanimously 
 
The minutes of the February 8, 2018 meeting 
Motion to accept - Josh Goldstein 
Seconded - Amy Rapoport 
 
Discussions were held on the following: 
 
Exercise in the Village Hall Park -  
 
Maureen and Robert reviewed with the group - discussions with area businesses about 
providing classes during the summer at the village hall pavillion 
 
Decided to reach back out to the Yoga instructor for a 4 week series, times and dates to be 
determined.  Cost of $12.00 per person / per session - minimum of 6 attendees needed.  
 

https://maps.google.com/?q=1+MONTEBELLO+ROAD,+MONTEBELLO,+NEW+YORK&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=1+MONTEBELLO+ROAD,+MONTEBELLO,+NEW+YORK&entry=gmail&source=g


Concerns about advertising and sign ups - Maureen to follow up with instructor and 
advertisement 
 
Ponds Park -  
 
DEC permitting process started and awaiting approval for treatment of the ponds. 
Trail sign - Amy shared a photo of a proposed sign, Tony to follow up with village engineer to 
find out distances of trails in the park.  Trails will need to be named. 
 
Tree Survey -  
 
Each member to take an area of the village to drive or walk through to identify damaged trees 
and areas where more shade trees are needed. Information to be shared with the group - ASAP 
 
Josh made the suggestion to put into the newsletter information about the shade tree easement 
and Tree City USA.  Residents could request shade trees be planted.  Need information about 
budget for this project.  
 
Historic and Scenic designations -  
 
Warren shared information about roads being designated historic and or scenic determination in 
the comprehensive plan legislation.  The HPC will oversee appropriateness. 
 
 
Next Meeting scheduled for Thursday, May 3, 2018 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:00 PM 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Maureen Danzig 
 
 


